
 

  

Mr Malone… 



 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

17 July, 2015 

This week in school… 

Year 3 – Have been designing and making their own board games and travel brochures 

and have really enjoyed learning their shadow puppet shows and mini beast songs. 

Year 4 – Have been busy making their own news broadcast they really enjoyed filming 

and editing. They have also really enjoyed their trip to Hazard Alley Safety Centre. 

Year 5 – Have really enjoyed learning how to use Sketchup to design their own virtual 

buildings as ICT architect. 

Year 6 – Have had an amazing week, firstly with a fantastic performance of Mr Malone 

and ended the week with a brilliant trip to Chalfont Heights Scout Centre. 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Everyone! 

Date Event 

21
st

  

July 

Year 6 Leavers 

Assembly, 

2pm 

21
st

 

July 

Last day of 

Summer Term 

 

Getting Ready For September! 

With all the fun things we know you will be getting up to over the summer break, we know just 
how easy it will be to forget those all important facts you learnt throughout the year.  

Keep your brain sharp as a tack and ready for the new school year by having a look at some of 
these sites;  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks2/  

http://www.risingstars-uk.com/  

http://www.educationquizzes.com/  

http://resources.woodlands-junior.kent.sch.uk/  

Mr Malone 

Our Year 6 performances of Mr Malone 
this week were amazing, we are so proud 
to say we have some real budding stars in 

our midst.  
Congratulations to all Year 6 who were 

our stars of the show and to Year 5 who 
were a brilliant chorus. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
rehearsing the last few weeks and have 
worked incredibly hard to produce this 

amazing show. 
Thank you to everyone who helped 
including The Heathrow/Windsor 

Marriott Hotel who helped with the set 
dressing and Mrs De La Salle who helped 

with costumes. 

 
 

Letters out this week: 
 
 

New Dolce Menu 
 

Primary Times 
 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 3D 3G 4C 4J 5H 6RB 6RG 

Attendance 91% 85% 91% 87% 82% 88% 92% 

Lates 9 1 4 3 8 5 7 

 

 

Not Long Until the Summer Holidays… 

With only two days left until the end of 
term. We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish everyone a very happy 
holiday and we will see you all on 

September 3rd. 
To the Year 6’s who are moving on, we 

would like to thank you for being part of 
the Iver Village family, we are going to 

miss you. We know each and every one of 
you will continue to be incredible. 

 
Thank you to everyone throughout the 

year who has helped with various events, 
especially the FISA team who have done 
an incredible job raising money for our 

school. 
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